
I write in response to the proposed increase in electricity rates for the retail section. Small business is 
already an extremely difficult one to manage with any degree of profitability. I employ 8 people in total 
and to expect further costs associated with a necessary service such as electricity, decreases my overall 
ability to continue to offer regular work for my employees. I hope that the proposed increase of 10% for 
electricity in the retail sector is reconsidered. 


